Haldi Ditch Co.
7669 N. Foothills Hwy
Boulder, CO 80302

Mr. Jonathan Hernandez

1313 Sherman St.

Room 78

Denver, CO 80203 June 22, 2015

Subject: De-authorization of Haldi Ditch Repair Contract C150389
Mr. Hernandez,

Pursuant to our telephone conversation, Haldi Ditch Co would like to begin the de-
authorization process on the Repair Contract C150389. Haldi Ditch was able to complete
flood destroyed repairs to the Haldi Ditch with the CWCB grant if $25,000.

We have not used any of the funding that C150389 would have provided. Since we used
no funding, does the service fee apply? If the fee applies, we will gladly pay it.

Respectfully,

W.R. Dagle
Secy/Treasurer
303 419 6281



